Greetings families. This is Kristen Lanier, Principal of JMA, with your weekly JMA update:.

We are excited to start the new school year with everyone refreshed and ready to learn. Please
visit the Charlotte Mecklenburg Schools website where you can find all the information you need
to know to get ready for the first day of the CMS 2022-2023 school year. Additional links
including Open House schedules and community events are listed to provide all the resources
needed to get our scholars off to a great start!

https://www.cms.k12.nc.us/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx

As a reminder of our school safety protocol, all visitors to campus must sign in using the Lobby
Guard system. The Lobby Guard system will scan your Driver's license or state identification
card to create a visitors pass. As a reminder, anytime that you visit a CMS school, remember to
bring your drivers license or identification into the building.

We welcome you to volunteer within the school. In order to become a volunteer, please visit the
CMS website and complete the volunteer application.

If your scholar is interested in participating in the JMA Athletic Program, please note that
Athletic Forms are now available by visiting the JM Alexander homepage and clicking on the
CMS Athletics tab. Parents must create an account, choose JM Alexander as their school, then
upload the forms. Physical Forms must be turned into the JMA office. All Fall Athletic forms
must be completed by August 25th at 4pm. Fall sports tryouts take place on August 29-August
31st from 4:30pm to 6pm. Please note that all Football athletes must provide their own girdle.

CMS has approved Fall Sports to hold voluntary workouts on August 22nd - August 25th from
6pm to 7:30pm. The online registration must be completed by each athlete before being eligible
to participate in Voluntary or Regular Tryouts. All falls sports information can be found under the
fall sports tab on our athletics website

If you have any questions regarding JM Athletics, please contact Mr. Brannon Jett
(brannonl.jett@cms.k12.nc.us)

Last but not least, please continue to visit the JMA Website for information and updates.
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